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Dear Parents, 
 
With the belief that a junior volunteer program at Lankenau should be rewarding experience for 
both the junior volunteer and the hospital, we ask you to read the attached description of the 
program before signing your consent to your young person’s participation in the program. We 
also ask your cooperation in helping your teenager fulfill their 40-hour commitment to 
Lankenau Medical Center. 
 
There are many types of services to be performed in the hospital. The type of duty to which 
your junior may be assigned will depend upon age, interest and ability. Keeping these factors 
in mind, the Volunteer Department will decide with your teen where they will work. Our purpose 
will be to give the greatest service to the hospital and the best personal satisfaction to the 
junior volunteer. 
 
It is important that you review the question and answer information about the QFT TB 
screening required to volunteer at Main Line Health. More information about how to secure this 
TB screening at a Main Line Health Lab will be shared with you and your child at an interview 
session. 
 
We, at Lankenau, are pleased that your teenager wants to volunteer. I am sure that they will 
receive great satisfaction from serving others. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to call the Volunteer Office at 484.476.2138. Thank you for your interest in Lankenau 
Medical Center. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Laurie Watson 
Director of Volunteer Services 
  



 

The Volunteer Department at Lankenau Medical Center strongly believes that volunteer and 
community service contributes to the positive development of our young students. It is our goal 
to provide valuable experiences that will foster this growth and will provide the incentive to 
continue as a volunteer through life’s journey. 

Volunteering at Lankenau is a very rewarding experience for the volunteer, patients and the 
health care team. 

Goals of the Program 

1. To augment the patient care services of the hospital through the efforts of volunteers 

2. To provide volunteer experiences for motivated young people 

3. To encourage students to explore the variety of opportunities in the health care field 

Application Requirements (Minimum age of a volunteer is 14 years) 

1. The application filled out by the junior volunteer 

2. Two references (names, addresses and telephones noted on the application) 

a. Written recommendation of their school counselor, on the provided form 

b. One additional reference from a non-related adult 

3. Written proof of current immunization from their physician (measles, mumps, rubella 
and has had chicken pox) 

4. Written permission from the parent or legal guardian to participate as a junior volunteer 

5. Signed permission from the parent or legal guardian for tuberculosis screening (QFT) 

Junior volunteers wear khaki or dark colored pants (NO JEANS) and polo shirts with the 
Lankenau Medical Center logo. Information on purchasing uniform shirts will be provided at a 
scheduled interview session. Volunteers may wear sneakers (as long as they are clean) or 
good walking shoes. 
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